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Surya Vanka, senior designer and accessibility lieutenant in the .NET Enterprise Servers division, marshaled teams to deliver important accessibility documentation for seven .NET Enterprise Server products.


Greg Jaeger, an account executive in the Federal Systems Group, based in Washington, D.C., was ready to sign enterprise-license renewals with two federal agencies when he encountered a major roadblock.

Federal agencies need to have accessibility features documented in Voluntary Product Accessibility Templates (VPATs). These documents are critical tools for the sales force, because federal agencies require the VPATs to determine whether products meet accessibility requirements outlined in Section 508 of the Rehabilitation Act. 

"This was the one holdup," Jaeger said of his customers, representatives of the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office and the Federal Deposit Insurance Corp. "Despite all of the design, planning, and evaluation that had taken place, they would not deploy without the VPATs."

Jaeger contacted Stacy Ployhar, a program manager in the Accessible Technology Group (ATG), who worked directly with Surya Vanka, a senior designer and accessibility lieutenant in the .NET Enterprise Servers division, to complete in short order a process that normally takes many months. 

Vanka spearheaded the effort to make completing the VPATs a priority and shepherded through the process VPATs for seven .NET Enterprise Server products. Other groups also have completed documentation for their products, helping account representatives with additional federal sales.

Vanka succeeded under tight deadlines by partnering with ATG to create an efficient process, working concurrently to document all .NET Enterprise Server products and winning support of his management and .NET Enterprise Server teams to rise to the challenge. 

"More than 50 people in seven product groups participated in one way or another in pulling this effort together," Vanka said. 

As state and local governments move to adopt standards similar to those of the federal government, product teams across Microsoft will benefit by making VPAT documentation and product accessibility a top priority, he added.

"It is critical that we pay attention to accessibility," Vanka said, "not only the right thing to do for our customers, but also a vital element in our business success."

For more on Section 508 and Microsoft product VPATs, see http://www.microsoft.com/resources/government/section508.aspx 

